



Student Voice Newsletter — June 2021

'We do not learn from experience... we learn from reflecting on experience'

The focus for this terms student voice was getting feedback on your year. We received some lovely feedback about how you've found this academic year, things you have achieved, staff that have helped you and places you enjoy going. Below is a selection of your responses.

Our Year 11s also completed the questionnaire and gave some great advice for our current Year 10s.

What have you achieved this year?

- Attending school again
- Going into lessons
- Reading assessments
- Getting on to the school bus
- Got better at football

What adjectives best describe this year?

- Decent
- Amazing
- Exciting
- Relaxed
- Settling
- Cool
- Tiring
- Fun

What are the most important things you've learnt?

- Not everyone likes you and that's ok
- Stand up for myself
- Talking to staff properly
- Spending more time in lessons

Staff Shoutout!

Some of you wanted to recognise the staff for the amazing job they do with you day in and day out!

The staff that have made the most impact on your year were:

- Jack
- Alex
- Heather
- Simon C
- Maria V
- Maria T
- Sam
- Amy
- Nathan
- Dawn
- Rob
- Gill
- Ange

These were just some of the staff mentioned by students who help you every day you're in school.

HANK *YOU*

TEACHER

Advice from the current Year 11 for next years Year 11

Most of the students said something along the lines of go to lessons and learn as much as you can because the year goes very quickly!